
               NEWS ALERT 
 

Please feel free to download and distribute to your members or print and display in your club. 

 

NEWS ALERTS should be sent to:- 
 

websitenews@lancashirerugby.com 

 

Date: 12th September, 2017 

 

LANCASHIRE ROYALS NEWS 

 

Last season Lancashire launched an exciting new Representative side to showcase the talents of players 

playing at Level 5 and below in the RFU League structure. Nearly 40 players from 17 Clubs took part in two 

games against the iconic Anti-Assassins Club and the full Cumbria County XV. This year following Lancashire’s 

lead, neighbours Cheshire are also launching a similar side. Currently the game between Lancashire Royals & 

the yet be officially named Cheshire XV will take place on Wednesday 15th November with the venue to be 

confirmed. 

 

Lancashire Royals are now seeking nominations from Clubs of their players to trial on Wednesday 18th October 

at Wigan RUFC 7.45pm.  

 

All Lancashire County RFU Clubs from Level 5 (North Premier) down to Level 9 can nominate up to FIVE players 

to trial of which a total of 3 will be included in any match day squad. 

 

It is hoped the Anti-Assassins fixture will become an annual fixture with this year’s pencilled in for Saturday 

30th December, at a venue to be confirmed.  

 

Please send all nominations as soon as possible to Royals Team Manager below. Any player who has previously 

played for the Royals is still eligible so long as he is nominated by his Club for this season. 

 

Lancashire Royals Team Manager Howard Hughes Email: howard.3.hughes@bt.com 07725 006591 

  

 

mailto:howard.3.hughes@bt.com

